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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
TE TAHUHU O TE MATAURANGA

3 0 SEP 2016

Peter Kelly
fyi-request-4619-c85fe973@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Peter

Thank you for your email of 17 September 2016 to the Ministry of Education requesting the
following information:

| am considering seeking legal review on administrative law grounds of the decision to
transfer this parcel to Victoria University.

Please supply all documents you hold about the transfer and decision. Please specifically
show where you considered the impact on Campbell Kindergarten.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

| am transferring your request in its entirety to the Tertiary Education Commission (TEC) under
section 14(b)(ii) of the Act.

The information to which your request relates is more closely connected with the functions of the
TEC. The TEC deals with the Crown Asset Land Transfer and Disposal policy. They led the work
for the transfer of the Karori campus to Victoria University of Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Simon Sanders
Manager
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services
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